
Aloha Singers, Musicians, and Worship Leaders! 

Mahalo for coming and being a part of this great 

Move of God.  

 

Thank you so much for being a part of this gathering 

and for your offering of service. We are blessed by 

your generous hearts. 
  

We thought it would be good to share a few guidelines that may help us in our time together.  

 

1) Please be at Aloha Church and be ready to go 30 minutes before your scheduled slot. This 

will allow you to get a sense of how God is moving and how you can transition. 

2) Please remember that this is a worship and prayer gathering (not a teaching or preaching 

time) meant to exalt Jesus and invite His Presence. Please keep your “talking time” to a 

minimum and allow the Holy Spirit to move, direct, and use the various people gathered 

rather than being the dominant voice in the room. Let’s try to be sensitive to the “ebb and 

flow” of the Holy Spirit, perhaps allowing the “prayer” of the song to be grasped and 

expanded upon by those who are praying in the congregation. 

3) Please feel free to allow extended times of musical interlude in which the Holy Spirit may 

inspire and prompt people in their prayers. Musical interludes would also be useful at the 

end of your session to help incoming worship team members systematically replace your 

team. We know this may be new for some people but the idea is to keep a continuous flow of 

worship going for the entire 24 hours. Let’s at least give it a try and remember it’s about our 

hearts - not our perfection. We will have a coordinator there to assist you in this process.  

4) We don’t know if we will have either overhead and or PowerPoint equipment available. If 

you are going to use PowerPoint you will have to supply your own equipment and have 

someone available to “man” it. We are trying to assemble a team of “sound” people but if 

you have experienced help please have them with you at least ½ hour before your scheduled 

service slot. There will be no sound checks so adjustments will be the responsibility of the 

team’s sound person. 

5) Aloha Church has asked that Worship groups bring their own wires, plugs, and connections 

to use. Drums are available but drummers need to supply their own sticks. An electric 

keyboard is also available but use of the grand piano will be by special permission only. 

6) We know this may seem a bit much but don’t let it phase you. All will be great. We’re not 

concerned with how perfect things go. We know that none of us really knows what we’re 

doing but as we said earlier God looks at our hearts. He waits on high to give good gifts to 

His children. So let’s have fun and enjoy our time together with Him!  

 

Again Mahalo to all of you and blessings on your heads! If you have any questions please 

contact either… 

 

Kerry at 651-6351 - kerry@kauaihop.com 

Claudia at 651-4902 - briarrsctg@aol.com 

 

Mahalo 

Kaua`i House of Prayer  


